J.D. Townsend

Licensed Clinical Social Worker

1598 Riverside Drive, Holly Hill, Florida  32117

386-852-5177
May 30, 2014








RE:  Sharri Anderson
Dear Blind Services Program Manager:

I WRITE in support of Sharri Anderson in her request that you provide funding for her to complete graduate studies for a degree in social work.

I am a professional social worker with a Master of Social Work degree,  that degree was fully funded by Blind Services.  With this degree I have worked consistently from the time of graduation in 1980, 34 years.  Without this graduate degree my career in social work would not have happened.  

The field of social work requires a master’s degree, much like the several other licensed professions.  This assures that social workers are trained in the many areas that are required to perform professionally in the field.  In all states the requirement for employment in schools, clinics and programs require this level of education.

The investment of funds to advance Ms Anderson’s career goal will be rewarded with a successfully closed case and consistent employment.  Studies have shown that advanced degrees for blind people yield more successful outcomes.  

I strongly urge you to reconsider her request for this funding as it will result in the most positive employment outcome.





Sincerely,
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John D. Townsend 





Licensed Clinical Social Worker – SW 3765

